	Reception Newsletter April/ May 2017 




[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image1.jpg]









Poppy, Early Year Phase Leader Patsie and Jenny Class Teachers.
Dear Parents/Carers,


Welcome back after the Easter break. We hope you all had a wonderful time. This term we will be covering Minibeasts, growing, Pets, and Superheros,





ATTENDANCE


Thank you to all those of you who send your child to school nearly everyday, attendance is gradually improving.  


Obviously if your child is genuinely ill we understand – keep up the good work!





P.E/Clubs/Kit


Please be aware that the children do not need to bring in a separate P.E kit in for their clubs.


They can wear their school P.E kit. 


Some children have been bringing a ‘range’ of clothes including extra socks, shin pads, and also trainers with laces. We expect the children to get themselves changed so plimsolls without laces please!


We don’t have the space to store two sets of clothes for children and also clothes are getting lost.  


PLEASE MAKE SURE ALL ITEMS OF CLOTHING ARE LABELED!!!


THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT!





THANKS!


So much for your generosity for bringing in cooking ingredients and other resources we really appreciate it! 








Thanks for reading with your child at home.  The children are making great progress and its always fantastic to read your comments.





DATES TO REMEMBER: 


Parent Conferences- 


26th -27th April


May bank holiday


Monday 1st  May 2017


May half term break up


Friday 26th May and the children will return to school Tuesday 6th June.


3rd May 2017 Waterloo Class Assembly


17th May 2017 Baker Street Class Assembly











Homework Remember homework is given out on a Friday and needs to come back by Tuesday.  The homework books are absolutely beautiful,  your hard work and comments are really appreciated and will go towards your child’s learning when we assess them! 











